
WA Black-Cockatoos Survey123

1.	 Start by downloading the app:

We are asking community members to report their sightings using a simple smart device application. This 
will enable us to identify their nesting, foraging and roosting sites and work to protect them so that each 
year the mating pairs can return to breed. They visit the Wheatbelt between July and March, so we’re trying 
to get as many sightings recorded before they leave again. 

2.	 Once you have downloaded that then follow the 
link for the Black-Cockatoo survey on our webpage 
(http://wheatbeltnrm.org.au/survey123 or you can 
find it by searching Survey123) or by scanning the QR 
Code with your phone or tablet camera.  
WA Black-Cockatoo Recorder: https://arcg.is/0q8D8H

3.	 The link will take you to the following website:

4.	 If you click on the bottom link (open in the 
Survey123 field app) it will open up in the app you 
have downloaded and you can complete the survey 
from there.

How many  
Black-Cockatoos 
have you got at 
your place?

If you have any questions, or would like assistance with 
downloading or using the app please contact us at 
agriffiths@wheatbeltnrm.org.au or 9670 3102. 
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